
From: he dongmin  

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 2:37 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Comment on draft plan of 1053-16th Avenue (Town file No: D02-18003 & D03-18002） 

Hello, 

We are the residents of 2 Montesano Cres, which is located the opposite of the draft plan site. 

We don’t agree to build houses in front of our house because it will be very noisy and will block 

the view to the other side of the field.  

Even though the total number of dwelling has been reduced. That means more than 56 cars will 

go through the stop sign, which could easily cause traffic jam and potential risk. 

Does the elementary school has the capacity to accommodate more than 56 kids? 

It will be much appreciated you consider our comments. 

Thank you, 

Connie 


